
Essay on Alternative Education
Education in the largest sense is any act or experience that has a
formative effect on the mind, character, or physical ability of an
individual. In its technical sense, education is the process by which
society deliberately transmits its accumulated knowledge, skills, and
values from one generation to another.

Teachers in educational institutions direct the education of students
and might draw on many subjects, including reading, writing,
mathematics, science, and history. This process is sometimes called
schooling when referring to the education of teaching only a certain
subject, usually as professors at institutions of higher learning.
There is also education in fields for those who want specific
vocational skills, such as those required to be a pilot. In addition,
there is an array of education possible at the informal level, such
as in museums and libraries, with the Internet, and in life
experience. Many non-traditional education options are now available
and continue to evolve.

Alternative education, also known as non-traditional education or
educational alternative, includes a number of approaches to teaching
and learning other than mainstream or traditional education.
Educational alternatives are often rooted in various philosophies
that are fundamentally different from those of mainstream or
traditional education. While some have strong political, scholarly,
or philosophical orientations, others are more informal associations
of teachers and students dissatisfied with some aspect of mainstream
or traditional education. Educational alternatives, which include
charter schools, alternative schools, independent schools, and home-
based learning vary widely but often emphasize the value of small
class size, close relationships between students and teachers, and a
sense of community.
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This may include not only forms of education designed for students
with special needs (ranging from teenage pregnancy to intellectual
disability) but also forms of education designed for a general
audience and employing alternative educational philosophies and
methods.

Alternatives of the latter type are often the result of education
reform and are rooted in various philosophies that are commonly
fundamentally different from those of traditional compulsory
education. While some have strong political, scholarly, or
philosophical orientations, others are more informal associations of
teachers and students dissatisfied with certain aspects of
traditional education. These alternatives, which include charter
schools, alternative schools, independent schools, and home-based
learning vary widely but often emphasize the value of small class
size, close relationships between students and teachers, and a sense
of community.


